Alderbury Parish Council January meeting
Matter raised by residents 

Dear Sir/Madam
I am a resident in Pembroke Gardens and i am writing about the chicanes and speed of cars down this Road.
The chicanes can hardly be seen at night and there has been a number of near kisses. I am requesting that the edges be painted in a reflective paint so they can be seen at night.
Also we have many cars but especially delivery vans going at speed past the school and up into Pembroke Gardens. We were informed that they would put a 10 mile restriction in but this has not happened. I am concerned for the school children and those who ride their bikes on the estate.
Please can this be discussed at the Parish Meeting/ Could you email this on if i have not contacted the right person.
My neighbours at no.2 are also concerned about both issues,

Regards 

